

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 7<sup>th</sup> February 2022

Re: Safer Internet Day

Tuesday 8<sup>th</sup> February 2022 is Safer Internet Day. Across school children will be learning how to keep themselves safe whilst online.

For our younger children in EYFS and Key Stage One, they will be using an online story called Digi Duck and the Magic Castle. They will be learning which information it is safe to share and which information they should never give out online. They will also be making a 'spell' to ensure everyone is kind to each other whilst online.

In Key Stage Two, the children will be learning how to respond to different scenarios they might come across; some will be making a Respectful Relationship Recipe and our older children will be creating safe Gaming Guides and learning how to identify and use safety features.

In addition, a range of information and guidance will be on the website and can be found using the Main Navigational Menu, clicking on 'Parents' and then selecting 'Online Safety'. There you will find important information on ways to keep your child safer online.

Once the Covid situation allows, we intend to hold a number of Internet Safety sessions for parents so that we can go through the curriculum and sources of support in more detail. In the meantime, if you are at all concerned about your child's online activity please do not hesitate to contact us for help and advice.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY





















